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FISCAL NOTE

LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT — STATE AGENCIES *

FY 2010-11 FY 2011-12
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE

GENERAL FUNDS
CASH FUNDS

FEDERAL FUNDS
OTHER FUNDS
TOTAL FUNDS

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates.

LB 799 changes the reference in the state building code from “Uniform Code for Building Conservation” to “International Existing
Building Code, 2009 Edition”.

This is a reference within statute that most directly would affect the State Fire Marshal and the Department of Administrative Services —
Building Division. Both report no fiscal impact. This appears to be reasonable.

No fiscal impact.

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES

REVIEWED BY | Gary Bush | DATE 1/20/10 PHONE 471-2526

COMMENTS

ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES: Agree with estimate of impact.
STATE FIRE MARSHAL: No basis to disagree with estimate of impact.




